
Notice to Washington, D.C. 
Policyholders Related to the COVID-19 
Pandemic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pursuant to the Commissioner’s Order 03-2020 dated April 27, 
2020, issued by the Washington, D.C., Department of Insurance, 
Securities, and Banking, we wish to notify affected policyholders 
that if you cannot make a timely premium payment as the result of 
financial hardship relating to the COVID-19 Pandemic, you may call 
the following toll-free number to request alternate payment 
arrangements, which may include payment of the premium due over 
a 12 month period, or one of Chubb’s other installment plans, or an 
extension of time for payment: Personal Lines Clients (1-800-682-
4822) and Commercial Lines Clients (1-800-323-6129). A complete 
copy of the Order may be found here.     
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